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From: Hugh Munoz <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Sunday, 7 August 2016 9:58 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

A more logical place would be at the badgery creek airport.

The space is there,future infrastructure which is compatable with import/ export is there. A train line is been built in

what ch a freight line should also be built to support containers.

Less environment impact

Less residential impact

Yours sincerely,

Hugh Munoz
Rydalmere, New South Wales, 2116, Australia
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